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Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND
 
Friday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Valencheck
Friday Confessions at 4PM                                               
                       
Saturday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Bozek
Saturday Confessions at 9:30AM
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:30PM with Fr. Valencheck

Sunday Mass at 9AM with Fr. Valencheck
Sunday Mass at 11AM with Fr. Bozek
Sunday Mass at 1PM with Fr. Ireland

JAZZ FESTIVAL TONIGHT!

This evening, Thursday, July 14th is our annual Brickstreet Jazz and Wine Festival. Two great bands will
be playing under the shade of our great oak trees in the St. Sebastian Courtyard along with wine,
wonderful food from our local vendors, a relaxed atmosphere, and you. What more could one ask for on a
beautiful summer night? Thank you to our event sponsors and everyone who purchased tickets. All funds
raised at this event support our Parish’s Academy of Culture & Arts.

GOINGS ON IN THE RECTORY

I will be leaving (again) on Monday, July 18th and returning at the end of the week. I will be on my
continuing education time as put on by the St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology. You may have noticed
Jonathon Green has been missing from our altar. He is on vacation and will return in August for a short
spell before heading back to the seminary. On August 4th, Fr. Bozek will be taking off on his vacation,
returning to us on the 26th. Our last dinner with Charlie Bulger will be on August 5th shortly after which
he will be leaving Ohio to begin his life with the Jesuits. 

SENDING OFF ONE OF OUR OWN!

This past weekend I performed a blessing and wished safe travels to Timothy Casey, son of the parish,
who is heading off to discern a life with the Capuchin Friars. A Capuchin Friar is a member of an austere
branch of the first order of St. Francis of Assisi engaged in missionary work and preaching. This Friar is a
member of the Order of Friars Minor, in existence since 1529. His proud parents Jane and James Casey
sent him off with prayers and good wishes. If all goes well, we should see him again around
Thanksgiving. I thank Tim for trying this vocation and ask you to please keep him and his brother
Capuchins in your prayers.

MISSIONARY

The weekend I get back from my continuing education week, we will have our annual Mission Appeal at
all weekend Masses on July 23rd & 24th. This year’s appeal will be for the Divine Word Missionaries. If
you want to get a jump on who they are, you may click HERE.

LETTERS FROM THE FORGOTTEN CABINET

This is my idea of a great plan! The parish was throwing a party for those who helped throw parties. The
letter will explain itself:

St. Sebastian Parish
Akron, OH

https://www.svdvocations.org/


May 29th, 1935

Dear Friend:-

The success of the Parish Bazaar last winter was due to the efficient work of the committee, of which you
were an active and valuable member.

We wanted to have a little party after the Bazaar for committee members, but unfortunately, Lent was at
hand.

We are having that party now. A Steak Roast will be served next Tuesday afternoon, June 4th, at
Metropolitan Park, Wadsworth Camp. Come as early as you like. The dinner will be at 6:00 o’clock. Our
excellent men chefs will broil the steaks over the campfire. Some of the ladies are bringing the au gratin
potatoes in casseroles from their homes. Mrs. Spuller is managing this part of the program. Call her for
any details.

Come as early as you like. Sand Run Road, Merriman Road, and Portage Path all lead to the Camp.

As the crowd will be more than a hundred, it will be necessary to know beforehand the approximate
number to serve.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us. Please to assure us by mailing the enclosed card at
one.

Yours very sincerely,

The Parish Clergy.

This sounds like an excellent idea to recreate! Low(er) stress event with no promise of
“annual.” Hmmmm. Maybe “the clergy” (who probably enjoyed it the most) should try this again.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
 

TO GIVE TO THE PARISH: https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep all of our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Annette Bailey, Marilyn Bohling, Jill Buffa, Regina Buhalak, Dan Canale, Christopher Casey, Emilio Cheuy, Jo
Cooney, Nancy Cotter, Anthony D’Attoma, Linda Davis, Marjorie DeLuca, Mary Pat Doorley, Rita Buhalak
Gossford, Robert Hickey, Phil Hochstetler, John and Terry Hogan, Ann Hubiak, Carolyn Jeske, Janet Kendrick,
Jean Labate, Dr. Dan Lehnhoff, John Marckel, Myrna Marple, Don Matis, Ken Minrovic, Bill Monaghan, Betty
O’Hara, Kathleen O’Hearn, Keith Pecek, Beverly & Mike Preston, Mary Ricks, Aaron Salisbury, Ann Sandvick,
Michael Schnetzer, John Schultz, Cory Schulz, Tom Smith and Ann Zsembik.

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck
St. Sebastian, pray for us.

https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate


St. Sebastian Parish | 476 Mull Ave, Akron, OH 44320

Unsubscribe huberm@stsebastian.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byhuberm@stsebastian.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:huberm@stsebastian.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

